NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE REQUEST FOR INFORMATION COLLECTION 3060-1056
The Federal Communications Commission is seeking a non-substantive change request for information collection 3060-1056 due to the collection not having an annual reporting requirement but rather an on-occasion reporting requirement, only.  Everything else remains the same in the collection.
